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De pa rt m en t Of Boyd Rutherford, Lt. Governor

o " Ben Grumbles, Secretary
‘—‘:g th e E nvironme nt Horacio Tablada, Deputy Secretary

March 4, 2020

Mr. Kyle Murray, Land General Manager
Chaney Enterprises, LP

PO Box 2000

Gambrills, MD 21054

Dear Mr. Murray:

The Department has received your completed Request for Coverage form and fee for an
Air Quality General Permit to Construct for a Concrete Batch Plant at the following location:

Source Name: Hollywood RMC Facility

Street Address: 43850 Airport View Drive
Hollywood, MD 20636

Equipment: C&W RE 120

L.D. No.:- 037-0157-6-0117

Al No.: 156584

The permit is effective as stated in the General Permit. The cancelled check or other
receipt, a copy of the Request for Coverage, the permit conditions from the application package,
this letter, and any other supporting documents should be retained on site.

In the event that you have misplaced the permit conditions from the application package,
they can be downloaded from the Departments web page:
http:/fwww.mde.state.md.us/programs/Permits/AirManagement Permits/AirQualityGeneral Permit.

The blue bordered pages within the application package are the permit conditions applicable to
you. '

If you have any questions, please contact Nolan Penney at nolan.penney @ maryland.gov or
(410) 537-3219.

Sincerely,

-

Suna Yi-Sariscak, Manager

Air Quality Permits Program

Air and Radiation Administration
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